British Phycological Society

Secretary Report: Francis Bunker Winter Meeting January 5th 2022

I have answered various queries from members and the public or passed them on the relevant Council / sub-committee members. These have been many and varied.

I have passed on notice of several events which may be of interest to members to Andy Davies and Sally Archer-Thomson for inclusion on the web site. Council meeting minutes and the BPS Operating Manual are now stored on the web site.

A notice advertising Council positions was drafted and sent to the Phycologist for publication in the autumn issue.

I liaised for renewal of BPS with a new company, Self Assured Underwriting Agencies Ltd recommended by our agent, Diane Howell of The Insurance Group. Documents have been uploaded onto the web site for Access by Council members.